
Subject: Re: MQOTT60032300
Date: Thu, 05 Sep 2002 20:36:30 -0700
From: Dennis Ward <dennis@yosemite.net>
Organization: dt Associates
To: Kathy Grzovic <kgrzovic@rheintech.com>
CC: Rick McMurray <rmcmurray@rheintech.com>

Hi Kathy
nothing serious, but FHSS devices do not require Peak Power Spectral
Density tests.  The report has this information in it.  If you want to
remove it from the FHSS system let me know. Otherwise I will ignore it.
thanks
Dennis


